
Question for Full Council Monday 20th January, 2020

Question 2  

Cllr Dennis Meredith to Cllr Tim Hadland

This council has on several occasions expressed concern about the inadequate facilities for 
coach passengers and operators  provided in Victoria Street.

 The Cabinet response was that better facilities were planned as part of the Greyfriars 
redevelopment.

 Given that we have recently been told that the Greyfriars project may take up to 10 years to 
complete has the Cabinet member for Regeneration and Enterprise any plans to restart 
discussions on the future of our international coach terminus?

Response

Replacing the coach facilities on Victoria Street are a priority and  discussions are taking place 
as part of the work on the Future High Street Fund bid. This along with improved connections 
to the Greyfrairs site remain the first elements of delivery likely on the Greyfriars site.

Cllr T Hadland
Cabinet Member for Regeneration & Enterprise


